
Job Announcement 
Occupational Therapists for Inpatient Rehab facility in Boise, ID 

We provide mentorship to new grads! 

 

We are seeking Occupational Therapists to join our team in Boise, ID. As an 
Occupational Therapist you’ll be the connection between compassionate care and the 
real, positive results your patients are striving to achieve. Use your skills within our 
inpatient rehabilitation setting to provide the nursing perspective and attention to 
detail that our highly specialized, integrated team approach requires. Elevate 
expectations and outcomes with a national post-acute care leader. 

Join a team that is passionate about making an impact on patients’ lives each day. 
Unlike the typical hospital setting, we offer you the unique opportunity to walk 
alongside patients on their road to recovery from stroke, spinal cord injuries, 
neurological disorders, joint replacements, multiple trauma, and cardiac/pulmonary 
conditions. As you help patients achieve goals and regain independence, you can form 
significant relationships with them and celebrate the successes they experience along 
the way. 

Here you’ll find something decidedly different and more satisfying: A career that is 
challenging, inspiring and rewarding. Maximize your talent, and join a team that is 
committed to setting the standard for better healthcare with this engaging 
opportunity. 

We have a Preceptor who will provide assistance for new grads to obtain additional 
learning in a rich learning environment! Our team works closely together and get along 
very well. 

As part of our hospital team, you will experience a therapy-focused environment which 
includes: 

1.       Cutting edge rehabilitation technology including robotics, biofeedback and  
   functional electric stimulation systems 

2.       Spacious and functional work areas designed for patients and clinicians 
3.       Strong leadership and training through mentorships, promotional  

   opportunities, and continuing education 
4.       The most comprehensive and extensive patient education tools in the industry 
5.       Use of evidence and outcomes to continually assess and improve our  

   programs 
  
We also provide: 

         Competitive salary 
         Excellent benefits begin first day of hire! 

A 
 Email resume: pam@murdockrecruiting.com 

 


